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CNAP: IUP Expansion of CAE-C Education Project Meeting Minutes for 
Wednesday, May 9th, 2018 

 

Meeting was called to order at 11:00 a.m. in HSS 123 

Attended by: Dr. Farag, Dr. Fiddner, Dr. Rafoth, Amber Stewart, Krista Sarraf, Alex Ashcom, 
and Sarah Bradshaw 

1. April 2nd minutes approved unanimously.  
2. Dr. Fiddner has advertised our CNAP and GenCyber camps to all 2016, 2017 GenCyber 

attendees, as well as to the adult attendees of the CNAP workshops.  Fliers for these 
workshops were reviewed. 

a. Dr. Fiddner will continue advertising for these camps by writing to the 
superintendents of selected school districts, requesting further publicity for the 
program. 

3. Dr. Rafoth will attend the May 10th PTC (Pittsburgh Technology Council) STEM 
Summit. The morning meeting will include industry representatives (Chairwoman of the 
Pennsylvania Utilities Commission, along with representatives from Duquesne Light, 
Pennsylvania American Water Authority, Columbia Gas, Peoples Gas, AT&T, and First 
Energy). The afternoon will include tours of the headquarters of Duolingo and Google. 

4. Dr. Fiddner reminded all members to continue to send resources, documentation, etc. to 
the web portal for posting. 

5. Publicity for the CNAP and GenCyber Camps has been widely distributed on and off 
campus, to schools in the region, and to community centers. 

6. A draft schedule for the CNAP camp was discussed at length, including provisions for 
start and end times, guest speakers, team building, featured sessions and workshops, 
lunch time for the participants, and final presentations. More time will be dedicated to the 
logistics of these camps in our upcoming meeting. 

Meeting was adjourned at 12:20 pm. 

 

Submitted by Ben Rafoth 

 


